
March
Twenty-sixth

1920.

Dean G. E. Moyse,
Dean of the Faculty of Arts.

Dear Dean Moyse

I have just receive! the enclosed 
letter under date of March 24th from Dean Birkett.

As you will see the Faculty of 
Medicine is proposing to inaugurate a course in 
Medicine extending over a period of seven years.
The first two of these years are to he designated 
as pre-medical years. In them it is proposed that 
the entire attention of the student Bhall he devoted 
to subjects of general educational value, and which 
are preliminary to the study of those subjects, 
which form part of a regular medical

The Faculty of Medicine is of the 
opinion that these two pre-medical years should he 
provided in the Faculty of Arts, and I have been asked 
to obtain an expression of opinion as to whether in 
your Faculty arrangements could be made for giving 
the work of these two

course.

years.
. As you will see, the Faculty of»4«i°rne desire an early answer, seeing that they 
ÎS £îO0îed t0 draw UP thls oourse at once, in 

Pnr>>ti-pfiihe Jaot that the representatives of the 
foundation return to Montreal in the

be readv ?nd the Pr°P°sed course shouldready for submission to them at that time.

enouo-h tn Ï 8hal1 &lad if you will be goodtoJreturn -Dean Birkett*s letter, and the 
accompanying outline of the scheme,

I remain,
with your reply.

Yours very sincerely,

Acting Principal.


